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The OSWCA is embarking on a strategic planning process to set our priorities and work 
plan to carry us forward into the late-2020s. We are seeking your feedback to help us 
set goals for our programming, communications, and advocacy. Your feedback here will 
have a direct impact on the direction of the organization over the next five years.  
 
We would ask that you click on the link below and fill out the 8-question survey. It will 
take only 5 minutes to complete. All feedback is welcomed.  
 
Everyone that completes a survey will have their name put in a draw for a Bose 
Soundlink Bluetooth Speaker. 
 
Survey Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KNDHK27  
 
 
If you have any questions about the Strategic Planning Exercise or this survey, please 
contact Patrick (patrick.mcmanus@oswca.org or 905-629-7766 ext. 229).  
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